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Executive Summary – Our average daily membership (ADM) is currently reported at 995.82, and our 

Adjusted Pupil Units (PUN) are 1092.92 according to MFR. Enrollment of 996 was used for the last 

revenue estimates, with 1092.6 for the Adjusted Pupil Units. This means we are over our estimated 

enrollment. This would put us on track for a general education revenue estimate of $16.395 million from 

the Ehler’s projection model. This is above the $15.8 million that was initially estimated. I expect to see a 

positive adjustment to our revenue from the state, which used 981 ADM and 1,077.6 for the PUN. 

This aligns with enrollment projections of limited growth. Presently, we expect to continue seeing this 

trend. 

Our MLL students experienced dramatic fluctuations in enrollment. A total of 412 students were served 

at some point during the school year, with an average attendance of 271.05. This is a 140-student 

difference. This fluctuation was caused by a combination of additional refugee students from Mexico 

and families coming and going due to employment at the packing plant, Don’s Food Prize, and other 

similar employers in town. Currently, we are seeing a slowdown due to high beef prices reducing 

production at the packing plant. Fluctuations are common, and it is uncertain if this trend will reverse 

when beef prices decrease. 


